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President

Florence 28 August 2012
To The Tribal Council Rosebud Sioux Tribe
To The Traditional Government of the Lakota Nation
To The Traditional Chiefs and Spokesman of the Lakota Nation
To Dr. Alessandro Martire Attorney at law and liaison assistant in Italy

Of the Lakota Sicangu Nation

The OSCE PA, seen the international acts issued also by the State of South Dakota and the
U.S. Senate, recognized the efforts made between the officials of Italy and of the Lakota Nation,
the protocols of friendships signed since 1995, that resulted in a positive working relationships and
this partnership has many exiting future possibilities and opportunities. The OSCE PA recognizes
and appreciate the goals of this mutual international working partnership, which is to promote
and encourage future international relationships and cultural exchanges between the Italian and
Lakota Nation.

International delegations from both Nations, have already participated in worthwhile
exchanges, and the Commission appreciate and recognizes the working and the visit foreseen for
September 2012 in Florence in occasion of the “ Wolakota 2012 Event”, creating in this way the
possibility to expand our partnership in humanitarian, cultural, political and educational
endeavors, mainly addressed to the youth of both Nation.

A special thanks to the liaison assistant in Italy of the Lakota Sicangu Nation: Doctor
Alessandro Martire — “ Oyatenakicijipi” — Honorary Tribal member of the Lakota that, since 1994,
promoted in Italy and Europe, these international political and humanitarian relationships
between the two Nations.

Best regards.
Hop. Riccardo Mi “ﬁ
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